
THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL

THE HIGHLAND COUNCIL 
(C1210 HIGH STREET INVERGORDON)

(TEMPORARY CLOSURE NO.2) ORDER 2022 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that The Highland Council has made an Order in terms of Section 
16A of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, as amended, entitled as above.  The Order has 
been made in the interest of public safety during a community event.

The effect of the Order is to prohibit access by vehicular traffic except for emergency services 
from 1100 hours on Saturday 3rd December 2022 until 1700 hours on the same 
day to that section of the C1210 High Street, Invergordon from its junction with the C1212 
Castle Road and extending eastwards for a distance of 250 metres or thereby.  

An alternative route will be available via the B817 Evanton-Alness-Invergordon-Kildary 
Road- C1212 Castle Road-C1210 High Street-U4180 Munro Street and this will be signed. 
Pedestrian and emergency vehicle access will be maintained at all times. 

Iain Moncrieff
Roads Operation Manager
The Highland Council
Council Offices
High Street
Dingwall IV15 9QN Date 18th November 2022


